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Hello, 
I am writing to voice my opposition to Bill H7373 the supposed "safe storage bill". 
This bill is yet another infringement on my Second Amendment rights and does nothing to make the community more 
safe. 
It, like other bills of its ilk, simple renders a homeowner helpless when seconds count in defending family and property 
from criminals. 
This can only be being passed with nefarious purpose. 
 
Please drop this un-needed legislation. 
 
Erik Ryfa 
68 Oakwood 
Cumberland RI 02864 


